
   

 

 

 
Oifig an Stiúrthóra Náisiúnta, Acmhainní Daonna 

Feidhmeannacht na Seirbhísí Sláinte 
Ospidéal Dr. Steevens’ 

Baile Átha Cliath 8  

Office of the National Director of Human Resources 
Health Service Executive 

Dr. Steevens’ Hospital 
Dublin 8 

Tel: 01 6352319 Email: nationalhr@hse.ie 
 

To:   Chief Executive Officer 

  Each National Director 

Each Assistant National Director HR 

  Each Hospital Group CEO 

Each Hospital Group Director of HR 

Each Chief Officer CHO 

  Each CHO HR Manager  

Each CEO Section 38 Agencies 

Each HR Manager Section 38 Agencies 

Each Employee Relations Manager 

Each Group Director of Nursing & Midwifery 

Each Group Director of Midwifery 

Each Clinical Director 

23
rd

 August, 2019 

 

 
Re: HSE HR Circular 023 2019 re Chaplaincy Services 2019 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
I refer to attached Department of Health Circular 12/2019 dated 22

nd
 of August 2019, relating to the above and 

in particular stipends payable to sessional hospital Chaplains. 
 
It would be appreciated if arrangements are put in place to give effect to the provisions of the Circular. 
 
Queries 
 
Queries from individual employees should be addressed to the local management or the relevant CHO Head 
of HR/Hospital Group Director of HR. 
 
Queries from HR Departments on the contents of this Circular may be referred to Morgan Nolan, HSE, 
Corporate Employee Relations, 63/64 Adelaide Road, Dublin 2. Tel: 01- 6626966, Email: info.t@hse.ie  
 
Please note also that the National HR Help Desk is also available to take queries on 1850 444 925 or email: 
ask.hr@hse.ie. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

Rosarii Mannion  
National Director of Human Resources 
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